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Mahamaya Girls’ College Alumnae Association of North America

Congratulations to our 2007-2008 Scholarship Recipients 

We received applications from several of our alumnae who have demonstrated excellence in their academic achievements, leadership ability, and participation in extracurricular activities.  We would like to thank all our outstanding applicants who took the time and effort to send in their application.  It was not an easy task for the Scholarship Selection Committee to select the finalists from this most qualified applicant pool.  

We are proud to announce our 2007-2008 scholarship recipients – they are Pamuditha Mahadiulwewa and Upeksha Thilakawardana.  Each winner received a $250.00 scholarship.  

Pamuditha Mahadiulwewa is a junior undergraduate majoring in Business Administration (Accounting) at the California State University, Fresno.  After studying at Mahamaya Girls’ College from 1986 to 2000, Pamuditha studied Business Administration, Marketing Special at the University of Kelaniya.  She graduated, with highest honors, from Fresno City College with an Associate of Arts degree in Liberal Studies.  She is a member of the Phi Theta Kappa International Honor Society for Community Colleges and Phi Kappa Phi.  Pamuditha has been nominated to the Dean’s List and the National Dean’s List for 3 years.  She participated in the 2002 Cancer Walk organized by the Sri Lankan Cancer Society. Pamuditha has served as a note taker for disabled students and currently tutors numerous subjects, including accounting, math, English, economics, and art history, at the Fresno City College.  She aspires to pursue her graduate education, obtain a CPA (Certified Public Accountant) license, and to become a teacher.
Upeksha Thilakawardana is a sophomore undergraduate majoring in General Studies (Nursing) at the Northern Virginia Community College.  She will be graduating with an Associate of Science degree in May 2008.  She was a student at Mahamaya Girls’ College from 1991 to 2003.  At Mahamaya, Upeksha has served as the president of the senior Girl Guide (Scout) group and also the St. Johns Ambulance Brigade, where she provided first aid services for the school and community.  In 2000, she earned the President’s Guide rank (equals to Eagle Scout in the U.S.), the highest honor that is conferred to girl guides of the Sri Lanka Girl Guides Association.  Upeksha was also a school prefect and an assistant house captain at Mahamaya.  With fellow girl guides, she has volunteered at the Kandy General Hospital, cleaning hospital wards.  Upeksha has been nominated to the Dean’s List and is also a Presidential Scholar at the Northern Virginia Community College.  She aspires to pursue her graduate education. 
On behalf of MGCAANA, the Board of Directors, the Executive Committee, and the Scholarship Selection Committee would like to sincerely congratulate Pamuditha and Upeksha and wish both of them continued success in their academic and professional pursuits.

Best regards,

Dharshani Nanayakkara

Chairperson, Scholarship Selection Committee
Director, MGCAANA
